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From: Peter Gallagher <peter.gallagher08@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2018 6:56 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I am writing to express my opposition to this bill.  It represents the worst form of protecting the privilege of the few at 
the expense of the rest of the population.  If anyone involved were protecting a "scenic waterway", Pahlisch Homes 
would not be building 78 luxury homes along the eastern bank of the Deschutes immediately adjacent to the eastern 
anchorage of the bridge.  This is exclusively about rich landowners on the west bank of the river denying access to the 
"riff-raff" who only wish better access to their public lands. 
 
My wife and I are residents of the River Rim community in which the eastern access would be located.  We fully support 
the efforts of Bend Parks & Rec and the City of Bend in their efforts to construct this much needed foot and bicycle 
access to Forest Service and other public land on the west side of the Deschutes River. 
 
If this message has been directed to the incorrect address for public comment, please so inform and forward it 
appropriately. 
 
Peter J. Gallagher 
 
60982 Woods Valley Pl 
 
Bend, OR 97702 
 


